
 
The Provost, in consultation with the Vice President of Administration and Finance, will establish pro-rated 
salaries for each fiscal year:  one for undergraduate student credit hours (SCHs) and another for graduate 
SCHs.  The SCHs in each category will be used in determining the total salary available for a given course.  


